From:

Alan Ehrlich

Sent:

22/05/2008 4:43:31 PM

To:

Alistair MacDonald

CC:



BCC:



Subject:
FW: Uravan Minerals & Bayswater Uranium Comments due May 23, 2008

 

  _____  


From: Joe Murdock [mailto:murdock@arktissolutions.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2008 2:09 PM
To: Alan Ehrlich
Cc: Florence Catholique; Iris Catholique; stephanie poole; Steve c Ellis; Steven Nitah; Angie Lantz
Subject: Re: Uravan Minerals & Bayswater Uranium Comments due May 23, 2008



Alan,

 

Further to my voicemail, on behalf of the Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation WLEC I kindly request an extension to provide the MVEIRB with comments on the following EA's: 

· EA0708-002 - Uravan - Boomerang Lake South 

· EA0708-003 - Uravan - Boomerang Lake North 

· EA0708-004 - Bayswater Uranium - EL Lake 

· EA0708-005 - Bayswater Uranium - Crab Lake

As you may already be aware of, there has been considerable recent activity within WLEC's operation which has made it difficult to focus the necessary attention to deliver comments prior to MVEIRB's deadline of May 23rd, 2008 (set in MVEIRB's correspondence of May 2nd, 2008). This has included new LKDFN Council, new WLED staff, end of year reporting requirements and end of year funding arrangements (to name a few). Also as you probably already understand, WLEC's process includes a Committee meeting to develop a recommendation to LKDFN Council and a sequential LKDFN Council approval. The series of aforementioned factors, partnered with WLED's already capacity stretched capabilities, has proven difficult to provide comments prior to the May 23rd, 2008 deadline.

 

A MVEIRB extension will allow for meaningful input from the WLEC and an opportunity to exercise a consensus decision making process.

 

Regards,

 

Joe

